Streethouse School Newsletter

18th November 2022



Weekly Message

THANKYOU to everyone who donated to Children in Need and the School Fund. We will publish the total amount raised next week. The children who attended the Synagogue this week did so well in representing the school in such a positive way.

Our Chair of Governors wishes to thank parents for staying this morning and giving such positive feedback, we will look to host more of these Governor sessions throughout the school year.

May I remind you that ALL parents are welcome to attend the GOLDEN ASSEMBLY every Friday morning between 8:40-9am to celebrate the week's achievements.

Please see our Pastoral section on page 2 of the newsletter for an update on Mrs Light's availability.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Courtney	
	Esmai	
Team Holmes	Frankie	
	Bella-Lou	
Team Aveyard	Darcie	
	Mohammad	
Team Finch	Brodie	
	Isaac	
STARR	Bobby	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Friday 9 th December	All children – Sponsored Reindeer Run. Raised funds are split between Wakefield Hospice and School fund.	
Monday 12 th December	Team Holmes Nativity - 2:15pm	
Tuesday 13 th December	Team Morris Nativity – 10:00am KS2 Xmas Parties – Come in party clothes for festive fun.	
Wednesday 14 th December	Christmas Jumper Day Christmas Dinner Day KS1 & EYFS Xmas parties – Come in your party clothes for festive fun.	
Friday 16 th December	Christmas 'Eve' (movie, hot chocolate & cookies) – Come in your PJ's – PLEASE BRING IN A DONATION FOR 'THE SICK CHILDRENS TRUST CHARITY' WHO HELPED ONE OF OUR PUPILS, AVAH-RAE.	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	82%	4 th		
Team Holmes	96%	1 st		
Team Aveyard	94%	2 nd		
Team Finch	93%	3rd		
Whole School	92%			
Raffle winner	Alec			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

The children have really enjoyed the story of 'Elmer' the elephant. The children have enjoyed listening to the story and talking about how Elmer was feeling and how it is good to be different. The children have enjoyed making Elmer finger puppets and finger painting their own colourful Elmer. The Nursery children have been learning about the colour red and the Reception children have been learning more about the number 4. In Forest School we experimented with leaf rubbing and created some lovely artwork.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had a very exciting week in Team Holmes. We have had a special visitor who has taught our class some Indian dance routines and the children were fabulous at this! In English we have been reading the story of Hanukkah and focusing on writing instructions. All the children made a dreidel so they could play a traditional game that children would play during this celebration. In maths we have begun to practice our 2,5,10 & 3 times tables. All the children love dancing to the BBC Supermovers to help them remember their times tables. Well done on another great week everyone!

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

This week we have celebrated Inter-Faith week 2022. We have been learning about different cultures and beliefs from around the world. On Wednesday we learned some Indian Bollywood style dancing with the fabulous teacher from Dance Days. We also discussed culture and religious festivals. On Thursday we had a fantastic trip to the UHC Synagogue in Shadwell, Leeds where we learned about Jewish Traditions and festivals also. Friday was children in need where we had some reflection time to think about children who may have differences to our own all whilst celebrating diversity and uniqueness.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

What a week! Well done to all my class this week for some excellent maths - we've been completing some very tricky fluency and problem solving in fractions.

In English, we have finished our persuasive speeches. Very powerful - and no doubt will persuade all the animals to fight!

Our periscopes are shaping up nicely!

Special mentions to Brodie and Isaac.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

My working days are now Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday. I am available to parents and pupils on these days only. If you require pastoral support on Mondays & Fridays please speak with our ELSA Mrs Smith or our Assistant Head Miss Morris. If you would like a message to be sent to me, please let Mrs Hunter in the office know and I will pick it up on my working days.

Thankyou Mrs Light.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.